
To: District of Columbia Zoning Board of Adjustment  

From: Peter Ogden and Emma Chanlett-Avery, 4400 Albemarle St., NW Washington DC 20016  

Date: November 15, 2018  

Re: Statement for the Record for Appeal No. 19777  

 

This is a statement for the record that we contacted all the parties in the appeal via email to inform 
them of our request to postpone the hearing. Those contacted include:  

The Appellant’s attorney: johnl@antonlegal.com  

DCRA’s attorneys: adrianne.lord-sorensen@dc.gov and anna.kaprelova@dc.gov  

The Zoning Administrator at DCRA: matthew.legrant@dc.gov  

The ANC’s email address is: 3E@anc.dc.gov 
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